
 

 

Next Steps for Korumburra Outdoor Pool 
 
The Korumburra Outdoor Pool is set to progress to detailed design following South Gippsland 
Shire Council’s endorsement of the masterplan yesterday. 
 
Council has allocated significant funds in its future budgets to deliver the outcomes of the 
masterplan. 
 
The masterplan was completed with a range of community feedback sourced through meetings 
with the Korumburra Swimming Club and further distribution through local newspapers, 
Council’s website and social media. 
 
The development of the masterplan provides direction and the ability to continue planning for 
the identified capital works. 

 
The completion of the masterplan allows for the commencement of the detailed design process 
which is subject to future budget allocations. 
 
South Gippsland Shire Council’s Director Sustainable Communities and Infrastructure Anthony 
Seabrook was pleased the masterplan was finalised. 
 
“We would like to thank the Korumburra Swimming Club and users of the pool for providing their 
positive feedback for the masterplan. 
 
“Users of the Korumburra outdoor pool strongly supported the masterplan developed for the site 
so no changes were necessary. 
 
“They are hoping to see the project continue into the design phase and be allocated funding for 
this in a future Capital Works Program,” said Mr Seabrook. 
 
To see the endorsed masterplan please visit Council’s website at 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/korumburrapool.  
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